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Hello Everyone,  

It’s the end of another busy week. Year 11 are in the 
middle of their exam session and no doubt counting 
down the days until they leave.  Thank you to all our 
invigilators and readers.  
 
This week we also said goodbye to a number of 
students (Ewan & Bill, Shay-Lyn, Sune’ & Serene) who 
have all returned back home.  We wish them all well.  
 
Staff have been busy with online CPD updating and 
renewing their safeguarding knowledge, First Aid, Fire 
Safety and supporting mental health and well-being of 
children and young people, to name a few.  This is an 
ongoing part of our CPD which will be renewed on a 
yearly basis to ensure all staff is in line with current 
guidelines.  
 
In addition, huge congratulations are extended to Mrs 
Clare Grey who has successfully passed her Level 3 
Counselling course.  Well done Clare, I am sure you 
will put your newly gained skills to good use in the 
future.  

 

That’s it for this week. Enjoy the long weekend and 
the ADF.  
 
Mrs Maggott 
Headteacher 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

On Wednesday, the children of Year 5/6 

visited the Court House to meet with some 

members of the Island Council. The children 

had written letters about Two Boats 

Playground and their concerns over the state 

of the equipment, and the safety of children 

playing there. They asked good questions of 

the Councillors and received good answers, 

which helped them understand how decision 

making happens on Ascension.  It was a 

great experience linked to democracy and 

teamwork – thanks to the Councillors and 

Siobhan for giving up their time for us!  

Mr Britten 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 7 drawing 
and labelling a 
life size human 
skeleton in 
Science. 


